## **NON-CONFIDENTIAL MINUTES**

## **Readington Township Board of Education**

Personnel Committee Meeting June 7, 2018

Dr. DeFabiis, Jason Bohm, Laura Simon, Ray Egbert, Melissa Szanto and Anna Shinn were present at the Personnel Committee meeting on June 7, 2018. The following matters were discussed:

## 1. <u>Staffing Matters</u>

The Committee discussed various staffing matters and current enrollment numbers.

## 2. <u>Staff Contracts</u>

Various issues relating to staff contracts were discussed.